M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Natick Police Department recommendation for one day liquor license - NCCD

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, May 18, 2022 at 11:32 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>, Athena Pandolf <athena@natickcenter.org>

Donna,

Regarding the attached One-Day-Liquor License applications we would recommend that the Selectboard, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick,
approve the applicants (NCCD) request. We are actively coordinating and planning with the NCCD. The current agreement would be closing off Adams Street at
South Avenue and again at Court Street so that Beer and Wine could be served. Alcohol service and consumption would be limited to this area. In the event one
or two food trucks were made part of the event additional closures would be made on Court Street at Main Street and again at the Middlesex Bank drive through
exit. Food would be accessible in this area, but alcohol would not. Additional recommendations would be for one Natick Police Detail Officer to be hired by the
NCCD to monitor this event and assist with vehicle and pedestrian management.

If approved by the Selectboard we will continue to work with the NCCD to make sure this is a safe and accessible event for all. Lastly, any server of alcohol will
have to be in compliance with the Town's Alcoholic Beverage Service Policy.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, May 18, 2022 at 7:38 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Good morning Lt. Lauzon,
| realize that you, Athena and | met on site and that you are in support of NCA's proposal for the one day liquor licenses. Do you have a written recommendation
that you would like to submit to the Select Board outlining the conditions you requested?
Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Date: Tue, May 17, 2022 at 4:04 PM

Subject: Natick Police Department recommendation for one day liquor license - NCCD
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Cc: James Errickson <jerrickson@natickma.org>



Hi Donna,

| don't have a recommendation from Lieutenant Lauzon for the (3) one day liquor licenses requested by NCCD (Athena).
Could you forward that along to me?

Thank you

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board

TOWN OF NATICK

13 East Central St., Natick, MA

(t) 508-647-6400 x 1402

(f) 508-647 6401
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